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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011

FROM:
SYLVIA MWANIKHA 

TO:

SPONSOR JOHANA OG SIGURDUR 

Dear Sponsor Johana,

RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 

Happy New Year! 

Your foster daughter has been well, only thinking about her lame hand. I took her to Nairobi Hospital and was told the special doctor had gone abroad in December. I may take her in March 2011. I will be given appointment to attend the clinic, till she will get the bed and doctor. I will send you the cost and a letter form Sylvia’s doctor. 

Syliva was very happy with her new Christmas dress, also enjoyed Christmas dinner. Sylvia invited her 2 best friends who enjoyed our party. 

Syliva does catwalk, she never bothers about her lame hand but she can do it; they entertained the party; also acrobatic dud the same to the party. Syvlia is well in health.

I used her DAP money in buying her school uniform and books.

Thank you very much for supporting Syliva.

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

